
                                
 

INVENTORY AND 

THANKSGIVING  

SCHEDULE FOR 2014 

   
 

TO:   OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS 

 

Our Moulding Mill and Warehouses at both 6755 and 6700 S. Old Harlem 

Avenue, Bedford Park, Illinois, will be CLOSED FOR INVENTORY 

ON FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 21, 2014.  THERE WILL BE NO 

WILL CALLS ON FRIDAY 11/21 AND NO OUTBOUND SHIPMENTS ON 

MONDAY, 11/24.  We will re-open for will calls and deliveries on Tuesday 

11/25 and Wednesday 11/26. 

 

We will be closed for the Thanksgiving Holiday - November 27 & 

28
th

.  Full production and shipping will begin again on December 1, 2014. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this, please call your sales representative 

for details.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 

RAYNER & RINN-SCOTT, INC. 
Bedford Park, Illinois  


